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In Second Year
Foundation
Awarded Over

$81,000 To
Grant Recipients

In a changing economy and
through the uncertainty of our
country’s presidential race, the
Central Washington Catholic
Foundation completed its second
year. The Foundation continues to
show growth in a volatile market.

In our last fiscal year ending June
30, 2004, our Foundation gave out
$81,276 in grant money. Catholic
Education received the largest portion
with over 84% of all grants.

We thank you for your
commitment to our mission of service.
You represent the future of Catholic
communities in Central Washington.
Without your help, we could not
achieve our lofty goal of philanthropic
works.

Our steady progression
corresponds to the valiant work of
our experienced Board of Trustees.
Our Trustees held their second annual
fall retreat in Chelan, WA. During
their board meeting, the Trustees
voted on Rick Rutherford, of
Richland, and Steve Alegria, of
Yakima. This brings the number of
board members to 15 from the seven
counties the Foundation serves. Itis
great to have two more remarkable
individuals as part of our board.

The 2004-2005 Board of Trustees for the Central Washington Catholic Foundation are (left to
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right) the Honorable Philip M. Raekes, (Ret), Mrs. Dorothy R. Wagsholm, Mr. William Wangler, Jr.,
Rev. Robert M. Siler, Mr. Edward O’Claire, Dr. Thomas D. Mahony. M.D. (Chair), Mr. Daniel C.
Fortier, Rev. Robert D. Inman, Rev. Samuel P. Bellino, S.J. (Executive Director), Mrs. Cherie Hanses,
and the Most Rev. Carlos A. Sevilla, S.J. Board Members not present for this photograph are Mrs.
Elizabeth (Beth) Spadoni and Dr. Richard J. Giever, M.D. New members voted on at the Chelan

retreat are Mr. Rick D. Rutherford and Mr. Steven L. Alegria.

(Photo by Richard Uhlhorn)

Durante su Segundo Aiio,

la Fundacion otorgo mas de
$81,000.00 de Subvenciones

Por una economia cambiante y la
incertidumbre de la eleccion
presidencial de nuestro pais, la
Fundacion Catolica de Washington
Central cumpli6 su segundo afio. La
Fundacion sigue mostrando crecimiento
en un mercado volatil.

Durante el afio fiscal pasado que
termind el 30 de junio, 2004, nuestra
Fundacion otorgo $81,276.00 en
subvenciones. La Educacion Catolica
recibid la porcion mas grande que las
subvenciones.

Les agradecemos a ustedes por su
compromiso a nuestra mision de
servicio. Representan el futuro de las
comunidades Catolicas de Washington

Central. Sin su apoyo, no podemos
lograr nuestra meta de obras
filantropicas.

Nuestra progresion continua
conviene al trabajo valiente de nuestra
Junta de Fideicomisarios. Ellos
llevaron a cabo su Segundo Retiro
Anual del Otofio en Chelan, WA.
Durante su reunion, los Fideicomisarios
voto a miembros nuevos—Rick
Rutherford de Richland y Steve
Alegria de Yakima, Esto aumenta a 15
los miembros de la Junta de los siete
condados a los que sirve la Fundacion.
Que magnifico tener a dos personas
extraordinarias como una parte de
nuestra Junta.
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Saint Paul Cathedral School and
Parish benefit from five named funds
with the Central Washington
Catholic Foundation.
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St. Paul Cathedral School Provides
Sound Education For 90 Years

By
Sandy Tobin
(Development Director for St. Paul Cathedral School)

Founded in 1914 on the principle of providing a sound
ducation within a Christian framework, St. Paul Cathedral
school continues to carry out its mission through the evolution of
oday’s Catholic Church in the United States. St. Paul Cathedral
school strives to be a unique Christian educational community
istinguished by the pursuit of truth, the cultivation of religious
-alues and ideals, and the development of academic skills as a
aeans of realizing human potential. These standards of Christian
ducation have worked well for St. Paul Cathedral School for
wer 90 years.

Today, St. Paul Cathedral School has over 300 students
nrolled in its Early Childhood Education Program through the
ighth grade. Each ofthese students has an important role in our
ommunity as well as the community in which he or she lives.
“hey are taught academic excellence, leadership skills, Christian
rehavior toward others and moral values throughout the
urriculum, religious classes and community projects. Our goal
3 for each of our students to enrich his or her community, as
jod, with the help of St. Paul Cathedral School, has taught him
1 her.

Since technology and education go hand in hand in today’s
teaching environment, we are extremely proud of our state of the
art computer lab. Every student is taught how to utilize technology
in his or her projects and homework assignments. Computers are
also available in every classroom for students to use. The Gates
Foundation has been instrumental in helping us upgrade our
technology as well as the infrastructure of our school. This grant
allows for monies to maintain the standard this year as well.

Community involvement helps our students see and assist the
needs of others. The annual Thanksgiving Food Drive, run by the
students, allows St. Paul Cathedral School to feed over 20 families
with a full Thanksgiving meal plus more. Ms. Maryann Gamache
and Mrs. Kathy Sharman teach quilting classes after school to
interested students. The quilts made in this class are donated to
local organizations for mothers with small infants or children. Our
school is also a designated drop-off for “Coats for Kids”.

The teaching staff, though they are all lay people, are strong
Christians who believe in helping today’s youth. Most of our
teachers have degrees beyond the standard four-year teaching
degree. They work continually to advance their education in order
to advance the education of our students.

St. Paul Cathedral School is currently working with the
PACE Program through the University of Portland. This year,
two of our teachers are working on their Master’s Degrees in
Education while teaching at our school. This program s
beneficial to the school by giving us strong Catholics who
desire to be great teachers and are committed to teaching in
Catholic schools. We are fortunate to have them for a period
of two years while they teach and attend graduate school.

We are continually blessed with the wonderful support of
our parishioners, parents, grandparents, and alumni.
Throughout the years, St. Paul Cathedral School has
succeeded because of their support, time and generosity.

Each year the cost of education continues to rise. St. Paul
Cathedral School strives to keep tuition affordable through
year-round fund-raising; i.e. the Elephant Ear Booth at the 4™
of July Celebration and Central Washington State Fair, the
Parking Lot at the Central Washington State Fair, three (3)
different sales events (Gift Wrap, 365 Day Raftle Tickets and
Cookie Dough), and our annual Mardi Gras Celebration.
However, the needs always seem to outweigh the means. With
your help and support, we will continue to offer Catholic
education for the next 90 years and beyond.

Photos by Mary Rummel




[ Central Washington Catholic Foundation
Investments Quarter Ending September 30, 2004
Education Funds Parish Funds
Amos & Elsie Gamache $ 13 1,327 Holy Family $ 187,740
Mary Ellen Chott-Mahre 36,732 Poulin Holy Family 120,939
Mark L. Kranz 21,852 Roga, Lena, Louisa Orlando 153,048
Msgr. William J. Sweeney 836,520 St Joseph Yakima 108,248
St. Joseph School, Kennewick 113,824 gt paul Cathedral 57.869
St. Joseph School, Wenatchee 117,994 i
St. Paul Cathedral School 150,124 on L0h
St. Rose of Lima School 99,226 St e
William A. & Mary M. Hambelton 27,209 !
o Bittner Burse $ 122241
WilliamLi& Mat & Topel 173445 Edmond & Blanche Poulin 118,450
Thomas & Nancy Mahony 123,642
Robert G Geier 62,988
CWCF Funds Under $20,000 $ 44,740 Sen narian Education 41787
% Total Central Washington Catholic Foundation Fund $§ 2,849,945 y
Quarterly Donor List
Thank You For Your Generosity
(July 1, 2004 to September 30, 2004)
In compiling this list of donors, every effort has been made to insure that there are no omissions or spelling errors.
If any mistake has been made, please accept our apologies and bring it to our attention.
Anonymous Miss Johanna Hussey Mr. & Mrs. N. M. Naiknimbalkar
Anonymous Mr. & Mrs. Jerry Kaminski Mr. Mark A. O Brien
Anonymous Dr. Margaret Keily Mr. & Mrs. Edward O ’Claire
Anonymous Mr. & Mrs. Thomas L. Kirchner Mr. & Mrs. Arthur G. Pieters
Anonymous Mr. & Mrs. Jack Kranz Ms. Charie Prior
Mr. & Mrs. Archer Andreotti Mr. Robert J. La Porte Mr. Robert K. Ramsgate
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Andrews Dr. & Mrs. Ed LaBissoniere Mprs. Caroline Rapisura
Mr. & Mrs. Michael J. Bittner Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Lacoursiere Mr. & Mrs. Victor E. Robert
Mr. Daniel J. Boland Mr. & Mrs. Carl A. Landby Mr. & Mrs. Leo Schmitt
Ms. Hermelinda Brito Ms. Mary R. Lemon St. Ignatius Jesuit Community
Mpr. & Mrs. David Bryant Mr. & Mrs. James M. Lennon St. Joseph Kennewick
Mr. & Mrs. Richard C. Calahan Mr. D. Michael McGlone Mpr. Kenneth Taylor
Mr. Adam Celes Mr. & Mrs. John McMahon Mr. & Mrs. David W. Thorpe
Mr. & Mrs. Homer A. Crollard Dr. & Mrs. Thomas D. Mahony Mr. & Mrs. Bac Tran :
Mpr. Charles De La Chapelle Ms. Madeline C. Mee Mpr. John Urlacher
Mrs. Helen B. Desgrosellier Mr. & Mrs. Santiago Mendoza Ms. Maria Villa ‘
Mr. Conrad B. Dufault Mr. Manuel M. Villegas
Mr. & Mrs. Steven Erickson = 2N N
Ms. Brtdnic Edvids This newsletter is published by the ¥ 1
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